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Media Access  

Escondido House Burn Plan  
 

 

Media organizations can park in the 1800 block of Nutmeg Street between West El Norte 

Parkway and the Escondido Fire Department Fire Station No. 3 on burn day (see the area 

highlighted in green). The actual burn day is not yet designated but will likely be Wednesday 

(12-8-10) or Thursday (12-9-10). There is no media access beyond the fire station. Please park 

on the curb and do not block access to emergency vehicles.  

 

There is overflow parking at the media staging area at VONS in the 1000 block of West 

El Norte Parkway (labeled as “media parking” in the map). You will have access to the pool feed 

at the media staging area. 

 

KFMB-TV/News8 is providing the pool video camera. Sandy Huffaker of Getty Images 

is the pool still photographer. The pool photographers must have valid media credentials. 

Sheriff’s Department Public Affairs Director Jan Caldwell will meet them at the media staging 

area so they can be escorted into position (see the shaded green square labeled as “camera feed”). 

Photographers can only take a camera and tripod. A live truck won’t be allowed in the camera 

feed area because it could interfere with the Sheriff’s communications equipment.  

  

  The Joint Information Center (labeled as JIC in the map) is located at the Kindercare 

Learning Center on 986 West El Norte Parkway. It will be open at 5:00 a.m. on the burn day. 

Miss Caldwell is available for interviews starting at 8:00 a.m.  

 

 

  

# # # 
The San Diego Sheriff’s Department is now also on Facebook, Twitter, Nixle and www.sdsheriff.net 

 

 

http://www.sdsheriff.net/

